UAF Tuition Process - Reference

Per UA Policy 05.10.060, UAF provides recommendations to the UA System Office for consideration by the UA
President and UA Board of Regents (BOR) approximately one academic year ahead of potential tuition
adjustments.

There are no tuition increases for fall 2024 or spring 2025.

Any potential increases for fall 2025 are under discussion and proposed to the BOR in September 2024. These
are typically voted upon by the BOR in November 2024 to ensure student consultation and awareness, and
advanced publication regarding the cost of attendance the following year.

UAF seeks input from the Tuition Committee and from the Planning & Budget Committee (which evaluates
tuition in a budgetary context), annually. Student and employee Governance representatives are included on
both Committees, among others. Other groups as listed, are also consulted regarding tuition, over the
course of the year. Approximate timelines are as follows:

February - August 2024
Tuition discussions on the rate for the fall 2025 semester begin with the following groups, all of which have
student representatives.

Tuitien Committee
Planeing & Budget Committee (PBC)
Chareellor’s cabinet

The tuimﬁ-ﬂ setting strategy is also guided by expertise UAF receives from national enroliment
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